
Bottle tops 

We are busy collecting milk bottle tops, which are then 
recycled to make play equipment for children, to raise 

money for Cancer Research. Please support us by   
saving any you have at home and sending them in to 

school with your child  

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Safer internet day 

On the 6th February, the whole school continued to  
develop their understanding of how to stay safe online. 

There was an assembly led by Mrs Wood, our        
Computing Lead and Elephant class plus different    

activities throughout the day to ensure children know 
how and why it is important to stay safe online. Thank 
you to all the parents who attended joined us for the 

assembly.  

Bikeability 

Y5 have been learning how to stay safe when out on the road, in 
the local community, on their bikes. All of the children, who    

participated, achieved Level 2, which is the required standard. 
Instructors reported that the behaviour and attitude shown     
during the two day course was exemplary – well done Y5!  

People day 

Did you know all children spent a day learning about an author 

at the start of this term?  

Ask your child who their special person was.  

Reminder 

School closes for the Easter holidays on the 28th March at 
2:30pm. Please note there will be no after school club on this 

day. 

Car park 

Please remind your child to walk on the path if they are leaving 
the school site via the gate near the front of school.  

Some children are walking across the car park when vehicles 

are coming in and out.  

Reading books 

The children are enjoying reading their books at home 
and we promote this. Please can you encourage them 
to take care of the books and return them to school in a 

good condition.  

Open evenings 

During March, we will be holding parent drop-in         
sessions where you are welcome to come into school to 
discuss your child’s report. You do not need to book an 

appointment. 
 

11th March - KS1. 3.30-6pm 
 

12th March - FS and Y5/6. 3.30-6pm 
 

13th March - Y3/4. 3.30-6pm 

Coming up 

6th March - Nursery/Reception - PCSO in school to   
discuss road safety with children 

7th March - World book day - Dress as your favourite 

book character  

7th March - Nursery parents invited in - Share a story  

15th March - Red nose day -  Wear red and crazy hair 
day 

Year 3 and 4 singing assembly 

We are inviting the parent/carers of Year 3 and 4 children to 
join our singing assembly on Monday 25th March. We will be 

singing some Easter songs and other songs.  

Please come sign in at the office at 9am on the day. 

Coming soon 

Information about the opening of our new club building which 
will be used for breakfast and after-school club will be available 

soon. 

Dinners 

Please be aware lunches must be booked 5 days in 
advance. If you require support with this please contact 

the office. 


